
Silken Prey by John Sandford
I don’t remember where I heard about this book.  I started it
on 11/22/21.  I’m three chapters in.  Chapters seem long. 
Story seems easy to follow.  Characters are easy to picture. 
Seems like this is a book WAAAYYYYY down in the series.  I
don’t like reading like that but I’m going to start this book
and see how many holes there are in the story that I “should”
know.  11/25/21….So….I’m about 1/3 of the way through the book
and I literally can’t put it down.  It’s a great story.  If
the rest of his stuff is this good then look out 2022, I’ll be
reading a lot of John Sandford.  I’ll let you know when I
finish it.

So I finished this book on 12/2/21 and started another one of
his directly after I finished.  I didn’t even take a break. 
Lucas Davenport is a badass.  He has people all over that he
can  call  and  get  stuff  done.   Tyran  Grant  (running  for
congress) has some body guards that have to “take care of”
some people so she can get elected.  Well…..They get busted
and dead thanks to Lucas.  There are multiple story lines in
this book with a computer hacker (and his wife (a thief)) and
one of Grant’s other security guards possibly getting a job
with the Governor of Minnesota.

 

Loved it and giving it a 9/10.  Only because some of the
chapters were really long.
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